
Dear Parents of Year 9, 
  
We had an appointment for Options Evening tomorrow evening and we were not going to let the 
school being closed for the time being get in the way of your son/daughter’s options!   
 
I am not certain how it will work out this year but what is not changing is that our ambition is for all 
year 9s to select their preferences.   
 
I will work on creating classes and staffing them ready for next September.   
 
Please see the attached  
 

o The revised options booklets 
o My presentation 
o A preference form I need returned to help all the students.   

 
I have had a go at a new piece of software so you can see my presentation (in two parts).  I hope it 
works well enough.  
  
https://www.loom.com/share/4a67067449574e24922466f9419b7121 
  
https://www.loom.com/share/79464623247e4c519cb741a73ea44cc1 
  
Should there be any questions that remain unanswered please get in contact using  
 

Kevin.Ward@open-academy.org.uk 
 
I hope that your son/daughter has sufficient school work to keep them busy – we are working on 
new work for next half term and a new knowledge organiser. 
 
Keep safe, keep your family safe, 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
Kevin Ward 
Vice Principal 
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